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MONITORING  SYSTEMS  NEWSLETTER. APRIL  2006


I have been busy with some personal work, and could not compile the March 2006 newsletter, but, have put all data received in the combined report for February and March 2006. Kindly bear with this delay.


The 18160 kHz Chinese Transmissions are going strong, most of the time now. The CRSA authorities appear to have difficulties. I have not received any reply from them even.


Meanwhile, a part of the IARU-R3 Newsletter is copied below. The Monitoring System Coordinators of the various National Societies, may take action, to press their Society for studying this topic, form a Monitoring Systems group, contribute to the regional reports, identify the Unid stations reported in the monthly bulletins etc. for the overall welfare of the amateur fraternity. That IARU MS work is not in anyway a policing work, or a powerful organization to order any Administration should be borne in mind.

Copied from:

The IARU Region 3 Newsletter

Issue 1/2006, March  2006

It is generally recognized that the existing IARU structure has some shortcomings. These include:

· IARU has no legal standing in any country.

· Member Societies have no real voice in the selection of international IARU officers.

· The three IARU regional organizations are defined on a geographical basis that is relevant only for ITU radio spectrum allocations and not for any other purpose.

· The constitutions of the regional organizations are not fully aligned with the IARU Constitution.

· The IARU is not widely regarded as relevant by radio amateurs at the grassroots level.

A vision for the future is likely to be developed first and consensus sought on that vision.  At this stage of the development of the Plan, the discussion paper poses more questions than it answers. Hence it is still in a preliminary phase.

It is likely that a paper to be presented at the Region 3 Conference in August 2006 will provide more details. Member Societies need to make every effort to attend, learn and contribute.

As usual, the attachment consists  of word file and XLS files giving all the data.

Interesting sites on intrusions  monitored  in different areas of IARU are  at:

http://www.iarums-r1.org www.storm.ca/~iarumsr2,iarumsr2@storm.ca
www.jarl.or.jp/iaru-r3/ms/r3msnl.htm                 

All the very best , 73

De  ARASU  VU2UR

Regional MS Coordinator.

            r3msc_iaru@rediffmail.com
Notes: Items reported from shared bands are for information only.

This newsletter is sent by E-mail to the Regional Coordinators of Region 1,2,  and  the Directors and R3 HQ, International Co-ordinator, and to other  contributing members. The  newsletter is put up in the web site of Region 3, in the “Monitoring Systems” area, for all for reference, from the R3 HQ.
